BOARD OF INTERMEDIATE AND SECONDARY EDUCATION
PESHAWAR

V

NOTIFICATION

Reference press release No.10-01/2024-Min-II dated 27t May, 2024.

It is notified for general information of all concerned that the Prime
Minister of Pakistan has been pleased to declare 28th May, 2024 as a public

holiday throughout the country on account of Youm-e-Takbeer.

All the essential preparations are already completed in all respects, the HSSC

Annual-I Examination 2024 shall be scheduled as per date sheet in BISEs of

180! [
CE Y |
¢

Khyber Pakhtunkhwa.
CHAIRMAN
BISE PESHAWAR/KPBCC
Endst: No.856-869/Estt/BISEP Dated: 27-05-2024

Copy to the:

PS to Secretary, E&SE Department

PS to Addl: Secretary, E&SE Department
Executive Director, IBCC Islamabad.

All Chairmen, Boards of Khyber Pakhtunkhwa
Section Officer, E&SE Department

PA to Director, Higher Education, Khyber Pakhtunkhwa
PA to Director, E&SE, Khyber Pakhtunkhwa
PS to Chairman, BISE Peshawar.

PA to Secretary, BISE Peshawar.

10 PA to Controller of Exams, BISE Peshawar.
11.For information of media/press

12.All concerned

13.0ffice Order file.

14.PMIS
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CHAIRMAN
BISE PESHAWAR/KPBCC
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